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MALIC ACID TECHNOLOGY

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Pages Number: 261 Publisher: Chemical Industry Pub. Date :2009-08-01 version 1.
Malate book brief physical and chemical properties. uses. malic acid production line in industry history and
overview. and by studying examples were Introduction fermentation production of L-malic acid. the production
of immobilized L-malic acid. and process integration technology in the production of L-malic acid application.
a comprehensive and systematic introduction to L-malic acid for industrial production technology. especially
coupled reaction and separation technology; also highlights the separation of L-malic acid extraction and
related equipment. Finally. a brief description of the DL-malic acid production process and D-malic acid
preparation process. malic acid test methods and standards of quality and derivatives of L-malic acid
properties and industrial applications. This book is available in malic acid production. research and teaching
technical staF. university researchers and college teachers and students to use as a reference. Contents:
Chapter 1 Introduction 1.1 History 1.2 malic acid malic acid malic acid physicochemical properties of the
physical properties 1.2.1 1.2.2 1.3 malic acid malic acid chemical nature of the physiological characteristics of
the application of malic acid 1.4 1.4.1 Pharmaceutical Industry the application of food industry applications
1.4.2 1.4.3 Chemical aspects of daily application of 1.5 means the production of malic acid extraction method
1.5.2 1.5.1 direct chemical synthesis 1.5.3 1.5.4 immobilized microbial fermentation immobilized cell
transformation method with integrated technology to produce malic acid 1.5.5 References Chapter 2
production by microbial fermentation of L-malic acid. malic acid fermentation mechanism of 2.1L-2.2L-malic
acid fermentation of microorganisms 2.2.1L-malic acid-producing bacteria of the 2.2.2 Main characteristics
2.2.3 Preservation of bacteria to prevent the degradation of bacteria. rejuvenation and activation of examples
2.2.5 and 2.2.4 Breeding species to expand...
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